Labrador- Grenfell

Health

September 3, 2021

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Mani Ashini Clinic temporarily closed due to power outage

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that the Mani Ashini Clinic in Sheshatshiu is
temporarily closed due to a power outage in the area.

In cases of medical emergencies, please call 9-1-1 or proceed directly to the Labrador Health
Centre Emergency Department.

The service provider is working to restore services. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause.



